’I""LM!BIL’!!”,"” STATE OF COLORADO

OIL AND GAS CONSERVATION COMIISSION
DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES

ROOM 237, COLUMBINE BUILDING
1845 SHERMAN STREET

DENVER, COLORADO 80203
D. V. ROGERS RICHARD D, LAMM

S :
trector March 22, 1976 GOVERNOR
FRANK J. PIRO

Deputy Director

Ed W, Gwynn

Conservation Division, Geological Survey
8426 Federal Bldg.

Salt Lake City, UT 84138

Re: Well No, 1 Federal

C NE NW 8-9N-56W

Colo, Serial No. 071624 Acqg.
Dear Ed:
If possible, we would apprecilate a copy of the final
plugging report on the above mentioned well which was
re-entered by James B, Harris, DBA Harris Engineering
Company and replugged in January, 1972.

Best regards,

F. J. Piro
Deputy Director
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